Public Hearing
 Notice posted October 10, 2021 by The City of Pine Springs, Minnesota

The City of Pine Springs will hold a public hearing  8 PM Tuesday November 2, 2021.

Under consideration will be:  

A comprehensive parking ordinance for City streets. 
The proposed ordinance can be viewed and downloaded on the City website (cityofpinesprings.org)  or obtained by calling the City at 

651/777-5720.
Because of Covid-19 restrictions on public meetings, the hearing will be held by Zoom Teleconference.  

All parties wishing to join or comment at the hearing can  receive login information for the teleconference by contacting the City at 651/770 5720 prior to 11:30 AM  on November 1, 2021.

It is suggested,  because of the difficulties in participating by teleconference,  that comments be submitted in writing and sent to the City of Pine Springs Box 487,  111 Wildwood Road Willernie MN. 55090

to be received prior to November 1, 2021   They will be read at the hearing. 

Further information can be obtained by calling the City 651/770-5720.  

This notice posted October 10, 2021 on the City Website, the City Information Board\, and published in the White Bear Press.

Frank Bastyr - Mayor - City of Pine Springs

